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Expert Review Group (ERG) Parent Information Session — In the last newsletter | mentioned that |
will be holding parent session in relation to the Expert Review Group visit that occurred earlier this term.
At this stage | will hold 2 different sessions on Tuesday 13th June. The first will be 9am and the second
will be at 2:15pm. Both of the sessions will be in the staffroom. If you are planning to attend it would be
greatly appreciated if you could notify the front office. If there is sufficient desire from our parent body for
a session to be held after school | am happy to look at that type of session.

Open Board Meeting — Please be aware that our next board meeting will be an “Open Board Meeting”.
All parents of Deanmore PS students are welcome. It begins at 4:30pm in the staffroom Tuesday 13th
June.

School Motto — Mr Rodgers sent home a letter to all Deanmore PS families relating to our new school
motto. Unfortunately an error was made when printing the letter. On the back of each letter were 3 vot-
ing slips instead of one. If you are still to vote please just return one of the completed slips. The voting
closes on Friday 23" June.

Senior Nature Play Area — We will be trialling some changes starting next week on when students from
different year groups are able to use the Nature Play area near the school oval. Our students really en-
joy playing in this area but recently there has been increased poor behaviour. Hopefully by separating
groups we will remove some of the conflicts occurring, in particular between older and younger students.
We will be rotating the Yr. 3/Yr. 4 students and Yr. 5/Yr. 6 students through the area each day (e.g. Yr.
3/4 recess — Yr. 5/6 lunch on day 1; Yr. 5/6 recess — Yr. 3/4 lunch on day 2, etc.).

UTY PRINCIPAL

Edu-dance Concerts

Edu-dance lessons are going well and the children are participating enthusiastically. There will be two
concerts at the end of Term 2. The children in the Monday group will have their concert Friday 30/6/17
and the Thursday group will have their concert on Wednesday 28/6/17. The concerts will commence at
2:15pm and conclude at 3:00pm. All parents, friends and students are welcome to both concerts.
Mathletics—Reading Eggs

Thanks to the generosity of our Parents and Citizens group, all students at Deanmore Primary School
have access to Mathletics and Reading Eggs in the classroom and at home. Both electronic programs
are great learning tools and | encourage parents to work with their children completing the activities.

If you have any questions please see your child’s teacher.

Cyber Safety

This is an excellent resource that reminds students to think before they post anything on social media.
Please watch it with your children. htips://yvoutu.be/o1ZI1S2G9R|g
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P&C News )
( E@ Like us on Facebook
The next PE&C Mesting is on Monday the 26* of June @ 7.30pm
in the staff room. All are welcome.
'Imn'tﬁ:rgett-:u:ur‘gani*;e',fu:uur'tat:-l-ean-:lticl-czel'_z. "The secondhand unif r@g‘-’
for the Quiz night, being held on Friday the || 15 open every Friday moimi ore
23rd of June at the Scarborough Sportmen's | 4 school from 8.30am.
Club. Type in this link to buy tickets —
htl_T_,-s:.-"_-“:-'II.I':".W.'.tI",fI:u:-::-I-c:ing.n:-:::-rn.*'QgNE School banking is on Thurs da?‘"
mormnings before school from 8.30am,
in the library. There are two new
reward tems to sawve for this term, a
tablet case and 3D chalk s=t. Go to
commbank. com.auw/schoolbanking for
\ more details. y
[ The canteen wants you.. h
A wvolunteer 1= reguired each
Thursday and Friday morning.
Come for the whole moming or

|
-

howevwer long you can spare. Your child/
children will love to see you there, and
their fmends get a kick ot of being
served by you!l
The roster is by the canteen window
in the undercowver area,
or contask-Ywetbe on
canteenvolunteers@
deanmorepandc.org.au
Did yodr know... yollpeanepre order
sushi for Friday. Just let the cantesn
staff know your order or ander on-line
on Wednesday or Thursday. S pieces
for $5.00, & pieces for $6.50.
Did  youw Eknow... The delicious
Picklets and MMuffins are freshly made
in the canteen. They can be ordered for
morning tea on Wednesday, Thursday
and Fnday.
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“The next artMarket meshing will be held at the

The middle Ppod  will “he

L

Scarborough Sportsmen’s Club
on Wednesday the 21st of
June at 7.30pm. If yvou have
any ideas or can contnbute in
any way, we would love to see

sirtMarket

you there. p

hosting the Cake stall n the
undercover area on
Friday the 16th
frasn 2.30pm to 4pm.
EEbready to get baking
and selling wowr wares if

yvou're part of the middle pod
(Rooms 5, 6, 7, 8, 1718
18), or dont forget to bning
money to buy Some delicious
aftermoon tea.

rThE ICT {(Information and Communication Techn::-l-::giEE:lﬂl

Contribution form went home last week. Please

consider your contribution and reburn them. This wall
assist with the funding of the schools techinology.
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The RAC Little Legends Club (LLC) is a fun and engaging way for primary school students to learn
about road safety. Children receive access to award winning online road safety games and their
very own Little Legends Club welcome pack and membership card, which gives them access to
benefits and discounts at places like Adventure World, Bounce and the movies. It is free to join.
Deanmore PS are participating in the 2017 RAC Little Legends Club school competition, which
could win us $5,000 to spend on school resources! To participate, parents need to do is visit

before 30 Sept 2017. The more students we sign up, the greater our chanc-
es of winning.

We won this competition when it launched last year, winning us $1,000 - let's do it again in 2017!



http://www.rac.com.au/kids

OSHClub News OSH &l
Before School / After School Care Program arfer

Program Update
We cannot believe we are already more than half weay through Term 2! We are really enjoying

our J5HCub Room and it is starting to come tegether to look like a room that is filled with lowve
by our OSHClub community. We have started a community display im our room so if you have a
stiiall business we would love to hiave 3 fiyer or somie business cards so we can promiote small
buszinesses and support the local community.

We have been falking recently about recycling and sustainability and have been embedding
these practices imto our daily OSHClub lhves.

We are also always looking for parent input and feedback to our program, so please feel free to
pop by with your suggestions and feedback any time. We also hawve a suggestions box you can
slip a note into if you'd prefer to remain anonymous.

Program Reminders

Hats — In WA it iz a reguirement that hats are worn year-round. f your child uswally leaves
their hat in their classreom, please remember to padk a spare wide-brimmed hat on the days
they attend O5HCub. Children withowt hats will not be permitted to play outside.

Bookings - It is imperative that you make your bookings prior to tuming wp. As we hawve a strict
educator to child ratic we may need to book casual staff. If you do require emergency care
pleaze call Danni as soon as possible 30 we can ensure our numbsers are within limit. Pease also
miotify us ASAP if your child will not be attending in the aftermoon o0 we are assured they are
safe and not missing.

Next Week's Activities

Monday Tuesday |Wednesday | Thursday Friday
Sack Races
Board Game Frisbee Golf Set up an Pokenvon
Before Care| =\ ming | Tournament ["OSHClubVer'|  Crafts Three Legged
Activities Races
Science Playdough |Minute to Win| Make Kinetic I
f:ﬁ:riﬁ: Experiments Making It Games Sand Face Painting

Parent Information

IOSHC program phone: 0417 075 347
_oordinator: Danm Canfora
Assistant: Kinjal Patel

IOSHClub Head Office: 08 9261 3200
Al Families must be enrolled to attend the program, remember enrolling is Free!! Please creais
an acoownt online at wwaw osheolub. com. au @l bookings and cancellations can also be managed
ic your arline accound. For on the day bookings please contact the Coordingtor direct at the

Wil gy B

Thank you to everyone who has paid their Voluntary Contributions. Accounts have been sent out this
week for any outstanding invoices.

DEANMORE PRIMARY SCHOOL EFTPOS PAYMENTS
BSB Number: 306073
Account: 1006385

Please ensure you write your child’s surname and payment details for our reference.




Merit Awards

Congratulations!
Room 1 Alex Charlwood
Room 2 Grace Rankin Kai Sirisab
Room 3 Mia Meredith-Disley Ruby Thompson
Room 4 Felicity Jones Olivia Rubens
Room 5 Owen Connell
Room 6 Rebecca Rubens Thomas Wilson—Brown
Room 7 Gus Allen Jake Weeden
Room 8 Aiden Curley Aidan Rose
Room 9 Eve Alexander Aiden Le
Room 10 Flynn Hardman Dustin Thomas
Room 11 Chisanga Mulenga Ellie Reichelt

Nationally Consistent Collection of Data of School Students with Disability
Our school is part of an Australia-wide project about students with disability and / or
learning difficulties. We have been asked to provide information about the children in our
school who require additional support due to medical, social and emotional and physical
conditions and/or learning difficulties.
Deanmore PS has been asked to provide information about the number of children in our
school with additional needs and the programs and resources that we use to support
them. The information is confidential and no child’s name will be provided to the Com-
monwealth. We believe that it is important to contribute this information to the project as
it will assist the Government and Department of Education to determine the level of re-
sourcing needed in Western Australian schools.
If you would like to learn more about the Nationally Consistent Collection of Data of
School Students with Disability you can visit this website
www.deewr.gov.au/students-disability .
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